
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
June 9, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Michelle Stewart 
Superintendent 
Happy Valley School District 
3125 Branciforte Drive 
Santa Cruz, CA 95065 
 
 Re: Proposals for new modular buildings 
 
Dear Superintendent Stewart: 
 
 Attached please find Enviroplex’s Proposals for (1) 36x40 Writing/Resources Building 6 and (1) 24x40 
Classroom Building 3.  Enviroplex’s Proposals are based on the Cooperative Purchasing Agreement (Piggyback 
Contract) that ENV holds with the Merced River School District, Winton, California. 
 
The Merced River School District’s Piggyback Contract was awarded to ENV on January 11, 2021, is valid for 
three years, with two additional automatic annual renewals for a total 5 year term.  A link to the Contract 
documents is provided: 
 
https://mgrc.sharefile.com/d-s1740c85d4e1947ffb38bc5dcf0059913 
 
Please call or write if you have any trouble with the link or downloading the files. 
 
Thank you for choosing Enviroplex as your modular building manufacturer for the Happy Valley project.  We 
appreciate your business. 
 
        Sincerely, 

Gaylene Givens 
        Gaylene Givens 
        Business Development Manager 
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